
 

7th February 2025 

 
Dear Families,  
 
I cannot quite believe next week is the last week of this half term.  We are very 
much looking forward to the School Disco next Thursday, if your child would like to 
attend, please either send the money into the office in a named envelope, or use 
the QR code on Class Dojo.  
 
Thank you all for your support with fruit snacks.  I have seen so many more     
children this week having fruit snacks at breaktime and really enjoying them.  
 
It has been so lovely to see everyone coming in this morning wearing 'something 
that makes them happy' whether it be a scarf, hat, different shoes, football t-shirt, 
fluffy socks etc.  I know the family will be very grateful of any support you can give 
through their justgiving page, thank you everyone.  
 
On Monday this week a team of Year 3 and 4 children went to The Bay Primary to 
take part in a PEACH Basketball event.  The children all had a fantastic time and 
represented the school beautifully.  Well done to them all!  
 
This afternoon our Year 5 and 6 Basketball team are heading to Ryde School for a 
tournament, I will look forward to giving you all an update next week.  Good luck 
Team Binstead!  
 
Next week Year 6 are looking forward to their trip to the Mary Rose Museum. This 
is always such a fantastic trip full of the richness of history brought to life, and I 
enjoy going along with them too.  
 
Have a wonderful weekend and see you all next week for the last week of this half 
term.  
 
With very best wishes,  
 
Mrs C  

 



Cheese, Beans or Cheese and Beans Jacket potato, tomato pasta,  yoghurt and fruit available daily 

;;; 

Attendance  30.1.25-5.2.25 

EYFS:  93%                        Year 1:  92.3% 

Year 2: 96.2%                       Year 3:  93% 

Year 4: 97.3%                      Year 5: 89% 

Year 6: 96.7%         Whole School       93.92% 

Whole School Target:  97% + 

Total learning lost due to lateness—  1 hour 38 minutes 

If your child is absent from school, please email or phone the office by 9.15am.               

Telephone calls must be confirmed in writing within 7 days or the absence will be coded 

as unauthorised. 

Children arriving between 8:55 and 9:15 will be coded as ‘Late’. Arrivals after 9:15 are  

coded as an ‘unauthorised absence’ for the session. 

If they have a medical appointment and are going to be late, please also let us know and 

tell us if they would like a school meal ordered. 

 Week 1 

menu 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

  

Thursday 

  

Friday 

Option 1 

  

Macaroni 

Cheese 

Beef Burger 

Potato 

Wedges 

Roast   

Gammon 

Roast       

Potatoes 

BBQ   

Chicken  

Pizza 

Fish fingers 

Option 2 

  

Cheesy 

Bean          

Burrito 

Quorn  

Burger 

Roast Quorn Meatless 

Feast 

Cheesy   

Pizza 

Veggie   

Fingers 

Dessert Flapjack 

with fruit 

Apple 

Crumble 

and custard 

Rice       

Pudding 

Raspberry 

Jelly 

Chocolate 

Brownie 






